
Greetings! 

 

You are all invited to our annual FAMILY math night.  Yes, you may bring your preschoolers, as well as 

your school aged children.  You will have a great time seeing how your child is being taught mathematics 

at school.  You will find out ways to access the material in the textbook, even if your child forgets to 

bring it home!  You will make games.  You will learn how your child's progress will appear on the 

quarterly report cards.  You will hear stories that link math to literature.  You will have snacks.  You will 

see friends and neighbors.  You won't be disappointed.  Can we count on you? We would like you to 

RSVP, but mostly, we want you to COME!!! 

 

MATH NIGHT 

   JBS 

       THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2012 

 

           6-7:30 

 

               HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!! 

 

                   J.B.S. STAFF 

 

 


